
Page 1 of 2

Document 12/22/23, 2:13 PM

Vista del Prado Homeowners Association
January, 2024

Dear Homeowners,

A directory is being created for our community. You will be given the 
opportunity to provide as little or as much information for the directory 
as you deem appropriate. The directory will be updated as homeowners 
share changes and redistributed on an annual basis, hopefully around 
the time of the annual general meeting each spring.

Please determine what information below you would like published in 
the directory, then do one of the following:

• Write your responses on this letter, scan it, and email it
• Simply send an email containing your information
• Write your responses on this letter and mail it via USPS

Homeowner Name:
Address:
Phone Number: Home: Work: Mobile:
Email address:
Owner Occupied/Tenant Occupied (circle one)

Use one of the following addresses when returning your information:
Email: nancyparker505@gmail.com
Mail: Nancy Parker

2310 Camino del Prado
Santa Fe, NM 87507

Thank you for contributing to our community directory. Questions, 
concerns, and comments may be directed to board member Nancy 
Parker at either of the above addresses or by phone at 575-650-1335.

Sincerely.
Nancy Parker
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